Youths Applying for Summers Jobs

Employers of the Greater
Fairbanks area are reminded
that some twomillion youth
will be seeking summer
employment this year.

““Cooperating  with  the
President’s YOUTH OPPOR-

TUNITY CAMPAIGN, the
Fairbanks Office of the
Alaska State Employment

Service is prepared to screen
and refer these young people
for work for which they are

qualified and available,”
according to James E.
Q’Rourke, Fairbanks Office

Manager. Many of these young

people already have work
applications on file with the
Employment Service.

As need for the services of ...~

these young people arises it
is suggested that employers
contact the local office of the
Alaska State Employment
Service, Room 131, State
Court and Office Building,
Sixth and Barnette, or call
this office at 452—1501.



